
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• The TRTA is looking for a volunteer(s) who
could be an office greeter this summer. If you
have a morning or afternoon to spare, email
shannons@tahoerimtrail.org.

• Alex Elsaesser has shut down his restaurant at the Black
Bear Inn in South Lake Tahoe.

• Barton Foundation’s 18th annual June 29 golf tournament and
fundraiser at Genoa Lakes raised more than $15,000 for the
foundation’s Community Health Endowment.

• Summertime Tunes in the Vineyard at Lava Cap Winery is July
28 from 3-7pm. Cost is $5 per person. For more information,
call (530) 621.0175.

• At the Meyers Roundtable meeting on July 25 at 6pm at Lake
Valley Fire Department meeting room the California State Parks
will be sharing information and requesting input regarding
Washoe Meadows State Park.

• Tahoe Derby Dames has a doubleheader at Bijou Community Park
in  South  Lake  Tahoe  on  July  21.  Click  on  the  flyer  for
details.
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